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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the Telephone Gap Project, mainly for its extent and for the amount of old-

growth forest it will impact. This is a project that-as proposed- is going in the wrong direction in terms of climate

change mitigation. We need to preserve more mature forest instead of cutting it down-for the purpose of carbon

sequestration. 

Also, I simply do not believe the assertion of the Forest Service that an intensely managed forest for the purpose

of timber harvest is better for creating wildlife habitat.


